
Youth Week 2019 
29th July – 2nd August 

 
 

 

It’s time to get excited!!! 

 

Registration for Youth Week 2019 opens at Big Church Day on Sunday 26th May after the 

morning service in the hall at 1pm.  There are a limited number of places, so don’t delay.  

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis and will be offered, first of all, to 

members of BB, GB, Youth Club and Youth Fellowship.   

 

Youth Week will run from 2pm-10pm (doors will open at 1.45pm daily).  Dinner will be 

provided (no dinner provided on Wednesday), but please make sure you have eaten lunch 

before you come. 

 

The cost of the week is £50.  This includes all activities, a Youth Week 2019 t-shirt, a day trip 

to Bangor and evening meals.  Payment must accompany a completed registration form.  If 

you require more time/help to cover the cost of Youth Week 2019, please speak to me and 

we will make alternative arrangements. 

 

We are looking forward to a week filled with fun activities, but more importantly getting to 

learn more about God and each other. 

 

Further information will be emailed out to parents after registration has closed. 

 

For further information, or if you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Lesley Doherty 

07889746946 

 

Data Privacy Notice Your data privacy is important to us.  Visit our website 

www.firstcarrickpres.co.uk and click on Data Privacy Notice for further details. 

http://www.firstcarrickpres.co.uk/

